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Amy Dillon, Forest Plan Revision Team Colville National Forest

Colville Supervisor's Office 765 S Main

Colville, WA 99114

 

Thank you for this opportunity to comment on the Colville National Forest Revision Plan. Our family thoroughly

enjoys every national forest that we have visited and would hope that they be kept as they are. Having said this, I

also understand that compromising with all participants involves accepting those items that have the least

negative impact as possible. I believe that Option P. is the best option available on the condition that the 21" size

of the logs be continued.

 

The process of making this decision included our family reviewing the importance of having national open spaces

for all to enjoy. With growing talk from those on the fringe of privatizing our open spaces, we have decided that

we will promote open spaces on every opportunity. It is now our intent to oppose the efforts of those who intend

to take away our public spaces as much as possible.

 

Thank you for the work you and the U.S.F.S. does to keep our national forest as viable as feasible with your

limited budget.

 

Please contact me with any questions regarding this submission, 


